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We have restructured the Web Committee involving more members in addressing and resolving
web issues. Various people have met to develop the structure recommended by the ISRs at
our July meeting. A trusted servant has been maintaining the website while the Committee is
forming. Website statistics are presented monthly. Revisions will be based on this research.

The Book depot continues to function very well.

Public Outreach is very active. Presentations have been made to Staff of Public Television and
other health facilities.

Initially, our financial situation was precarious. Several forces were operating against us. We
moved to a new location since the space we have used for the last 20 years was no longer
available. We negotiated with one of service providers and costs were lessened and contractual
agreements were ended.

We have filled the position of Activities Chair. Many ideas are being generated.

Prior to our AIS meeting on Sept 10™ a concept study meeting was held.
We had a lively discussion and look forward to future study.

The election ballot is developing. A call for nominees appears in the Newsletter.

The Newsletter continues to be a valuable tool for the membership.

Rochester Alateens are aware of NYNAC Convention in Oct. Also Public Outreach is providing
opportunities for speaking on Alateen.

AIS Rochester has had a successful time and a few rough spots.

Respectfully submitted,
Sheila

Chair, AlS Rochester



